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REACHING, TEACHING, AND GROWING,  

ALL TO THE GLORY OF GOD! 
 

March 17, 2022 

Nursery l, ll, & lll   

Clayton Phillips Tammy Phillips 

Tracy Barnes Carol Waibel 

Claire Barnes Connor Barnes 

Children’s  

Message Andy  Burkhart 

AM Benediction Bill Rogers 

Decision         

Counselor Janice Walthall 

Sun./Wed.  

Lock Up  Daryl Bishop 

Accompanist Jan Jenkins 

Week of 3/13/2022 

ATTENDANCE 

Sunday School 89 

Worship Service 102 

Online Worship Offline 

Wednesday Activities 252 

TREASURER’S REPORT 

Budget Needs $4,013.51 

Budget Given $1,390.00 

Yearly Needs $61,149.61 

Yearly Given $31,299.13 

Sunday, March 20, 2022 

8:30 AM Staff Meeting 

9:30 AM Sunday School 

10:40 AM Worship Service 

6:00 PM Choir Practice 

5:30 PM Free͏dinner͏(Cheese͏͏͏͏͏͏

Tortellini))͏for͏all͏who͏

attend͏our͏͏activities: 

 Connect͏Kids 

 Impact͏youth 

6:00͏PM Adult͏Bible͏Study* 

*Nursery͏provided 

HELPERS for 03/20/22 HISTORY SCHEDULE 

Wednesday, March 23, 2022 

       March 13-19          March 20-26 

 

       Luke 7                  Luke 12 

        Luke 8       Luke 13 

       Luke 9       Luke 14 

       Luke 10       Luke 15 

       Luke 11        Luke 16 

 
Dear FBC family, 

  “Man shall not live by bread alone, but by every word that comes from the mouth of 

God.” (Matthew 4:4). When Jesus quoted these words from Deuteronomy 8:3, He was    

proclaiming the ultimate authority of all things, God, and how important the words that come 

from God are to all of His believers.  

 Christians today, especially in America, are blessed to have a copy of the Bible. The 

Bible is a gift that God has given us to aid in our Christian life to help us become more like 

Christ. The Bible is the only book that does not age; nor do we outgrow it. As Charles 

Spurgeon once said, “Nobody ever outgrows Scripture; the book widens and deepens with 

our years.”  

In Christ, 

Pastor Mike 



 

Operation Christmas child:   

In͏March͏we͏will͏be͏collecting͏for͏older͏girls͏for͏Operation͏Christmas͏Child’s͏

shoe͏boxes:͏͏sewing͏kits,͏thread,͏needles,͏scissors, ͏yard͏of͏fabric͏or͏fat͏͏͏

quarters.͏͏͏If͏you͏find͏a͏great͏deal͏on͏something͏not͏listed͏above͏(we͏found͏

kids’ mittens͏on͏the͏clearance͏rack),͏͏feel͏free͏to͏put͏any͏items͏in͏the͏basket͏

in͏the͏foyer.͏͏Just͏remember,͏no͏liquids!.͏͏If͏you͏donate͏a͏little͏at͏a͏time͏

throughout͏the͏year,͏your͏giving͏will͏not͏feel͏like͏a͏burden...and͏think͏of͏the͏blessings͏for͏the͏kids͏

who͏receive͏the͏boxes.͏͏͏͏͏͏͏͏͏͏͏THANK YOU!! 

Choir practice schedule for the Easter program: 

6:00 PM  March 20  

8:30 AM  March 27,  April 3,  April 10   Performance will be April 10th. 

It’s time for the annual Annie Armstrong Easter offering. 

Offering Scripture:  “Now may the God who gives endurance and encouragement 

grant you to live in harmony with one another, according to Christ Jesus, so that 

you may glorify the God and Father of our Lord Jesus Christ with one mind and 

one voice.”   Romans 15:5-6 

Every dollar given goes to train and resource more than 2,200 missionaries and 
their families involved in church planting and compassion ministries who share 
the life-transforming gospel of Jesus Christ across the United States, Canada and 
their territories.   We have $890.00 so far towards our goal  of $2,000.00. 

Women’s Retreat this weekend! 

Relax, Recharge, Remember 
Friday, March 18, 5:30-6:30 pm       Saturday, March 19, 8:30-1:00 pm 

 

Registration forms will be in the foyer Sunday after church.  Turn your 
registration form in to Julie, Mindy, or the office. 

MARK YOUR CALENDARS... 

Silver Threads has another outing scheduled! 

This time, lunch is on Monday, April 11, 2022, at LeMaire’s restaurant in Sedalia. 

The bus will leave FBC at 11:00 AM.  

Everyone is welcome! 

It’s going to be yummy! 



Happy St. Patrick’s Day! 

 

Did you know St. Patrick was a real person, born in Britain 

at the end of the 4th century?  After enduring various trials, 

his mission became teaching people of Ireland about    

Christianity until his death on March 17, 461.  Legend has it 

that Patrick used the shamrock’s three leaves to teach 

about the trinity. 

To:  Gayle Hadley’s Sunday School class  

This Sunday, catch the elevator and ride it up until it stops in 
room 205.  Make an exit and join us as we begin a study of 
spiritual gifts.  We will learn together about each gift, to whom 
they are given, why they are given by the Holy Spirit, and how 
they are to be used.   

We would like to welcome Daryl Bishop to our staff of 

Sunday School leaders.  He will be leading the study for the 

3rd and 4th graders in room 209.   

Did you know we have Sunday School for all ages here at FBC? 

 

Nursery to age 2   Room 110  Mandy Dittmer and Jocelyn Bishop 

Preschoolers ages 3-5  Room 112   Darla Hamilton and Rhonda Ebeling 

Grades 1 & 2                Room 210  Bob and Melba Hinkleman 

Grades 3 & 4   Room 209  Daryl Bishop and Linda Reed 

Grades 5 & 6   Room 204  Marilyn Norfleet and Kim Lewis 

Junior High   Room 203  Mindy Brown 

High School   Room 206  Valerie Hunt 

Young Adult   Fidelis Room Pastor Mike 

Adult    Room 207  Bill Rogers 

Adult    Room 205  Gayle Hadley 

 

All Sunday School classes start at 9:30.  Bring the kids, and then you stay, too! 


